
 

 

 
August 5, 2020 
 
Wanda Rogers 
Director 
Department of Human Services 
1320 LaSalle Avenue 
Hampton, VA 23669 
 
Dear Wanda Rogers:  
 
The City of Hampton/ Hampton Department of Human Services has been awarded $800,000 in 
COVID Homeless Emergency Response Program Funding (CHERP) for the period of April 2, 
2020 to September 20, 2022. Included in the amount is $240,000 in state general funds to 
support emergency shelter operations and $560,000 in federal funds to support rapid re-housing 
activities.  
 
Upon execution of the Grant Agreement between City of Hampton and the Virginia 
Department of Housing and Community Development (DHCD) will obligate the amount of 
800,000 for eligible activities under the CHERP guidelines.  
 
Please note that your grant cannot begin and DHCD cannot reimburse any funds to you for the 
project(s) until the Grant Agreement is fully executed.  
 
DHCD appreciates the efforts of the City of Hampton/ Hampton Department of Human Services 
to provide homeless services to individuals and families in the Commonwealth of Virginia. 
Should there be any questions, contact me at (804) 629-0765. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Taylor Ryan  
Housing Program Administrator  
 
cc: Terri Phillips, Benefits Program Manager  

  Angel Hill, Senior Family Services Specialist  


